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 I raised $1742.00 for the CAROL Program.  I did this by writing letters about the program and 

leaving them with all my neighbors.  I also sent letters and self-addressed stamped envelopes in my 

parent's Christmas cards to around 50 people.  I attended the 7am Camas-Washougal Rotary meeting 

and spoke to the members of this community.   

 People not only sent money, they wrote amazing notes with encouraging words to me that I 

have kept.  I wrote everyone a thank you note with pictures.  

 Overall, I put over 13 hours into this fundraiser. I was able to sort food, shop for toys and sort 

the toys for the families.   

 

 

 


